
From: Perry, Lonna
To: Sanderson, Eric
Cc: Way, Bryan C
Subject: FW: Development of Hammond ridge
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 10:54:52 AM

 
 
From: Yahoo Mail <jimbusque@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 2:29 PM
To: Perry, Lonna <Lonna.Perry@maine.gov>
Subject: Development of Hammond ridge

 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Dear Lonna 
 
        I am writing to voice my opposition to the Hammond ridge development project. It is my feeling that
their is to much development on the ridge now and putting house lots will damage the area, it is to close
to Baxter state park and the KWW monument. This would effect wildlife and create more congestion
along with the negative impact on the environment. 
                                                                                                                                 Thank you Jim 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

mailto:Lonna.Perry@maine.gov
mailto:Eric.Sanderson@maine.gov
mailto:Bryan.C.Way@maine.gov

